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Announcement for third-year students in the
Bachelor's degree program in Public Law

We inform third-year students in the Bachelor's degree program

specializing in Public Law that they can collect their student ID starting

from Tuesday, November 2I,2023, at the registration office.

r Please note that the submission of the previous student ID card is

mandatory.
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